
OC Dana Point Harbor is requesting a                    
Coastal Development Permit be issued from the            

City of Dana Point for the construction and installation of 
new median signs as part of the Dana Point Harbor  

Revitalization Plan. 
The City of Dana Point has scheduled a  
Planning Commission Public Hearing for  

discussion of this application. 
 

The Planning Commission Public Hearing time  
and location details are as follows: 

  
June 11, 2012 

6:00 PM 
Dana Point City Hall 

33282 Golden Lantern 
Dana Point, CA  92629 

 
For more information please follow the link to the  

City of Dana Point website.  
 

             http://www.danapoint.org/index.aspx?page=74 
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